
From: Gemini Meeh [mailto:gkmeeh@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 11:19 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS!! 
 
Gemini Meeh 
208 Bay Road 
Newmarket, NH 03857 
 
October 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
To whom it may concern at the SEC, 
 
I am writing to you to express my strong opposition to the Northern Pass Project.  Just 10 percent of the energy will 
come into New Hampshire while we bear the burden of all the negative impacts.  The people of NH are 12 to 1 against 
this failing project!     
 
Thank you, 
 
Gemini Meeh 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Gemini Meeh 
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